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From: Jeremy Sonnier
To: DL Workover Planning
Subject: FW: Everingim Re-Entry P&A - WEP
Date: Thursday, March 3, 2022 11:31:56 AM


Apologies, including planning…
 
Thank you,
Jeremy Sonnier
 


From: Jeremy Sonnier <jsonnier@civiresources.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 3, 2022 11:30 AM
To: Michael Schwarz <mschwarz@civiresources.com>; Matthew Cook <mcook@civiresources.com>
Cc: Kaleb Roush <kroush@civiresources.com>; Dan Harrington <dharrington@civiresources.com>; DL Surface Land <SurfaceLand@civiresources.com>
Subject: FW: Everingim Re-Entry P&A - WEP
 
Mike and Team
 
Please see below re: Everingim 1. We’re clear to schedule re-entry per the below approval from surface owner. We will need to cut/cap at a depth to be supplied by
owner shortly. Please let me know if you need anything else.
 
Thank you,
Jeremy Sonnier
 


From: Kelsey Hall <khall@portcolorado.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 3, 2022 9:54 AM
To: Jeremy Sonnier <jsonnier@civiresources.com>
Subject: RE: Everingim Re-Entry P&A - WEP
 
Jeremy,
 
I was able to discuss the situation below with ownership. We have no objections to your request to re-enter and P&A the well. I am currently working on elevations with our civil
team, as you may be aware of our development ongoing in the area. Additionally, the City of Aurora has been in communications with Dan Herrington regarding the P&A of the
Eman well located in NE Section 28. Both the Eman and Everingim will need to be P&A’d at a depth sufficient to not hinder the onsite development.
 
I have requested the proposed elevation to be provided by COB today from each civil team.
 
Additionally, I’ll give you a call when I free up at 11to discuss the sequence of the proposed operations.
 
Sincerely,
 
Kelsey B. Hall, CPL
Sr. Land & Project Manager
T: 303-353-1088 ext. 105 | M: 469-688-2411
khall@portcolorado.com
www.portcolorado.com
 


From: Jeremy Sonnier 
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 12:27 PM
To: khall@portcolorado.com
Subject: Everingim Re-Entry P&A - WEP
 
Hi Kelsey
 
Hope all is well. I left a voicemail a week or so ago and thought I’d follow up via email with the details of a re-entry P&A (Everingim 1) and a magnetometer survey on
a separate historic well (Eman 1 which I’ll include in a subsequent email) both on WEP owned property….
 
The Everingim 1 must be re-entered and plugged as a condition of approval prior to completing the Yellow wells as shown below. As required for the Form 6 approval,
we’re required to submit surface owner’s consent. I’ve included the COGCC link below for the well info as well should you need. Please let me know what questions or
concerns you  may have upon your review. Thanks!
 
https://cogcc.state.co.us/cogisdb/Facility/FacilityDetail?api=00106711
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Jeremy Sonnier
Surface Land Advisor
Direct 303.312.8164 | Cell 337.303.7516


555 17th Street | Suite 3700 | Denver, CO | 80202
www.civitasresources.com | NYSE: CIVI
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